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Subject: Communication from Carrie Glenn, 2nd VP for Fourth Fest, requesting to use the empty
warehouse located on the former Azarian Property at the corner of Water and Marquette Street.

Recommendation of the Committee of the Whole on 12-05-2017:  the Item be Received and
Filed.

Fiscal Note:  N/A
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